CORPORAY I ON

June 29, 1990

Subject: Placement of Correspondence
In The Docket File

To: NRC Document Control Desk

Attached are two (2) letters which need

to be placed in Crystal River Unit 3's
docket file. They were processed
incorrectly for inclusion in that file.
The attached correspondence dated May 5,
1989 and June 20, 1990 (3F(0589-05 and
3F0690-16 respectively) are each certified
to be a True Copy.
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K.R. Wilson
Manager Nuclear Licensing
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